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Head Teacher’s Message 

 

Dear families,  

It was such a lovely weekend, I hope you all managed to enjoy the 
sunshine and get outdoors to see the start of Spring.  

Number Day – you raised £351.75 

A huge well done and thank you for all the children’s donations and 
charity sponsored events from Number Day. You raised a massive 
£351.75 for the charity the NSPCC. 

World Book Day – Thursday 3rd March  

We will be taking part in the 25th Anniversary of World Book Day on 
Thursday 3rd March – this is a chance for your child to dress up as a 
character from a book and get immersed in to the magic of story-
telling and reading. Miss Ball has put together a poster to give you 
more information, there are some handy costume ideas on there 
and a link to the World Book Day site so you can look at costume 
ideas yourself from there.  

Languages Visit 

Last week some of our girls visited the county High School for a Lan-
guages Day! They had a jam packed day full of languages lessons for 
German, Latin and French, as well as watching a dance show put on 
by the students. 

The girls who went on the visit said; 



“It was really fun counting in German.” 

“Making the menus in French was great fun and also singing the 
song.” 

“Latin was tricky and challenged us trying to translate, I didn’t know 
the earliest Latin written by a lady.” 

“The dance show was amazing!” 

Save the Date – Comic Relief Friday 18th March 

We are looking forward to taking part in this whole school charity 
event, so save the date! Wear something red on this non uniform 
day and bring £1 to donate to the charity. We will not be selling nos-
es this year, but noses and merchandise can be bought from Sains-
bury’s and TKMaxx stores. 

Welcome to Miss Cain 

If you haven’t already met our new Opal Class teacher, Miss Cain 
started with us last Monday. We are very excited to welcome her in 
to our teaching team and know the Opal Class children are excited 
too! 

Lost Property 

Our lost property is getting rather full. By the end of the week, most 
items that are ‘lost’ make their way to the boxes outside the school 
office. Please make sure you are checking in there if your child has 
lost items. Most of all, please make sure your child’s name is in all 
their items, it helps them to be reunited when they are lost. We will 
be putting out our lost property table again for you to claim items.  

Friends Of Trinity – Upcoming Events 

The Friends Of Trinity have put together an update for you all, it is 
published in this newsletter edition. Please read there about the ex-
citing upcoming events with dates and information about what is 
happening.  



Living with COVID 

I have enclosed a letter to all families from the Director of Education 
– Clare Kershaw. She has written to you all to share the local authori-
ties advice and guidelines, now the government COVID guidance has 
changed. We are following her advice and continuing to take preven-
tative measures in school to further prevent the spread.  

 

Have a super week everyone.  

 

 

 

 

Natasha Outhwaite 

Headteacher 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our schools attendance target is 96.5%  

Outstanding ~ 98.6-100% 

Good ~ 96.1—98.5% 

Could do better  ~ 96% and below  

Last weeks attendance was 93.7% 

Crystal Could do better 

Sapphire Could do better 

Amber Could do better 

Citrine Good 

Jasper Good 

Opal Could do better 

Jet Good 

Jade Could do better 

Ruby Could do better 

Emerald Could do better 

Turquoise Could do better 

http://www.tfh.org/wecandothis
http://www.tfh.org/wecandothis


Week 3 

 

LETTERS HOME THIS WEEK 

 

Swimming KS2 Level—Selected children 

 

All letters can be found 

 on the school website:   

www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk   

 



Summer Festival a Fantastic Success! 
What a fantastic Summer Festival we had last week! Thank 
you so much to everyone that attended and who made it such 
a lovely atmosphere. You’ll be delighted to know that we 
made an incredible £1,600! 
 
We must say a special thank you to Glee Club, Choir, and to 
Katy Forkings for the entertainment that made the day so 
memorable. Wherever we looked we saw smiling faces -  es-
pecially from the children who were driving around the school 
playground! 
 
The Festival wouldn’t have happened without so many people 
giving up their time and energy for weeks on end in the run 
up to the event, and all through the day itself. If you know 
someone who helped out on the day or helped prepare, 
please make sure they know how much their help counted!  
 
Finally, if you didn’t get the chance to attend but would like to 
donate, please visit  
www.friendsoftrinity.com 
 
PS - Want to know the lucky Grand Prize Winners? They’re 
all on the next page… 
 
SEND Meeting this Friday 
We had a lovely meet up recently at our first meeting for par-
ents of children with SEND. The next meet up is scheduled 
for this Friday, 12th July, after drop off in the church hall. If 
you have any questions about the meet up, please feel free to 
email us at friendsoftrinity@hotmail.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
At the EYFS/KS1 disco, we will be offering water-based tat-
toos free of charge. Parents/carers will need to authorise this 
using the Tattoo Permission Slip. The children must bring in 
their £2 and Tattoo Permission Slip ON THE DAY of the Dis-

Super Writer & Learning Star certificates 

The table below shows who the awards were won by this week. The certifi-

cates will be sent home one week after they are awarded. The Respect badges 

are given to the children every Friday and then handed back the following 

Friday for the next children. 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Learning Star 

Award 

Super Writer 

Award 

Respect Badge 

Crystal Harry Alfie Millie 

Sapphire Charlotte Teddy Paisley 

Amber Jibraeel Kian Amelie 

Citrine Reegan Ivy Freddie 

Jasper Jason Eden  

Opal Billy Michael Esme 

Jet Chance Bella Jack 

Jade Jamie Emil Zachary 

Ruby Jaaron Gibson  

Emerald Patryk Willow Max 

Turquoise Jamie Benji Talia 

http://www.friendsoftrinity.com
mailto:friendsoftrinity@hotmail.co.uk


TERM DATES * denotes new   

Date Time Event Information 

03/03/22 In school time World Book Day More information to follow 

15/03/22  In school time Able Maths Day 

at St Cedds 

Selected Year 5 and 6 chil-

dren 

17/03/22  In school time Hyde Hall Visit Years 3 and 4 

18/03/22  In school time Comic Relief  More information to follow 

22/03/22 * 9am to 10am Friends of Trinity 

Coffee Morning 

Please sign in at the school 

office 

26/03/22 * 1pm Friends of Trinity 

Mother’s Day 

Cream Tea 

At Holy Trinity Church 

Hall—more details to follow 

29/03/22  In school time Teddy Olympics Rescheduled date—a letter 

has been sent home to  

selected children 

30/03/22 *  School Discos EYFS & KS1—In school time 

Years 3 & 4—3.15 to 

4.15pm 

Years 5 & 6—4.30 to 

5.30pm 

01/04/22  In school time Class photos  

04/04/22   Easter Holidays  

19/04/22   Back to school  

23/05/22 All day Young Voices Rescheduled date 



Friends of Trinity would like to thank you for all the support you have 
given to us over the Autumn Term. It is fabulous to be able to host 
events again and allow the children to participate in some additional 
activities in school. This term we will be hosting the following events:  

26th March 2022: Mother’s Day Cream Tea. This will be held at Holy 
Trinity Church Hall from 1pm onwards. You can book your place here 
on our booking system (link to follow). We will also be hosting the 
Mother’s Day stall in school to allow the children to purchase a gift 
for their loved ones (more details to follow).  

School Discos are back! 30th March 2022 
EYFS and KS1 (Reception, Year 1 and 2 will 
take place during the school day)  

Year 3 & 4: 3.15pm to 4.15pm  

Year 5 & 6: 4.30pm to 5.30pm  

Booking for the disco will take place in 
Scopay, details will be shared ASAP.  



What are we raising money for?  

We are raising money for an outdoor classroom to be placed at Jubilee 

Woods. This is a brilliant space for the children to be able to access 

outdoor learning and by providing an outdoor classroom the whole 

school will be able to utilise it further. 

EYFS Tea Towel keepsakes - the children will be asked to draw a pic-

ture of themselves which are then printed on a tea towel(and other 

items you can purchase) which you will have the opportunity to buy. 

Continue to support Friends of Trinity PTA in these ways  

- Signing up to Amazon Smile, every time you spend money on Ama-

zon a donation is made to Friends of Trinity. Follow this guidance:  

https://www.facebook.com/page/1496557184002801/search/?

q=amazon%20smile 

- Sign up to easyfundraising so that when you are shopping online at 

many of your favourite places a donation is made to FoT. Follow this 

link: www.easyfundraising.org.uk  

Click on create an account and select the cause to support as Trinity 

Road School PTA Chelmsford to start donating today.  



- Your school lottery: https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk  

- One-off donations can be made by using this QR code: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We appreciate all ways in which you can support us to achieve our 

goal and enrich the children’s experience while they are at Trinity 

Road Primary School.  

If you can volunteer to help at events, support around the edges or 

have skills that you can share from time to time we would love to 

hear from you. Please contact friendsoftrinitypta@gmail.com or pick 

up a form from the office.  

Follow us on Facebook to keep up to date with all PTA Events:  

https://www.facebook.com/TrinityRoadPrimary/  

 


